City of Danbury

Notice of Budget Public Hearing

The City Council of the City of Danbury, Texas, will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday,
September 7, 2023, at Danbury City Hall, 6102 5% Street on the budget for fiscal year beginning October
1, 2023, and ending September 30, 2024.

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE LESS REVENUE FROM PROPERTY
TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY AN AMOUNT OF

$-156,216, WHICH IS A -23.54 % PERCENT DECEREASE FROM
LAST YEAR’S BUDGET. THE PROPERTY TAX REVENUE TO BE
RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS
YEAR IS $9,729.

I certify that the above notice of Budget Hearing was posted in an enclosed bulletin board at Danbury
City Hall on, Thursday, August 31, 2023 at Xl §O.m which is at least 72 hours before the Budget
Hearing.
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Erin Nolal{City Secretary

In Compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Danbury will provide for reasonable
accommodations for persons attending public meetings. To better serve attendees, requests should be
received 24 hours prior to the meeting. Please contact Erin Nolan, City Secretary at (979) 922-1551 x4.



